Assembly Committee on Utilities and Commerce

Assemblymember Anthony Rendon, Chair

California Legislature

July 15, 2015

The Honorable Michael Picker, President California Public Utilities Commission 505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Request for Emails Regarding San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station

Dear President Picker:

On March 19, 2015, the Assembly Utilities and Commerce Committee issued a request to the CPUC to compel Edison Company and Southern California Edison to turn over emails relative to the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station.

On May 19, 2015, the Committee sent you a follow-up letter expressing concerns about the limited scope of documents requested by CPUC administrative law judges.

It has been nearly four months since the Committee's initial request for emails on March 19.

The Committee has also requested emails from the Office of Ratepayer Advocates, which has neither complied with the request, nor set a deadline for release of emails.

Given this delay, I am writing to ask you to produce the requested emails by July 31, 2015.

Sincerely,

ANTHONY RENDON, Chair

Assembly Committee on Utilities and Commerce

STATE CAPITOL, P.O. BOX 942849, SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0117